Richard Hill Primary

School gets GOLD!

We are delighted to announce that we, Richard Hill Primary School, have achieved the
School Games GOLD Mark Award for the 2022/23 academic year.

The School Games Mark is a Government-led award scheme launched in 2012, facilitated
by the Youth Sport Trust to reward schools for their commitment to the development of
competition across their school and into the community, and we are delighted to have
been recognised for our success.

Our sporting achievements this year include:

Spirit of the games winners in Cricket and Golf

Runners at the county championships for cross-country

Hosting The Vines Football fixtures

Over 100 children attending extra sporting activities either clubs or in school trips.
Inclusive and competitive Sports Day

Daily Boost

Santa dash

Outside inspirational visitors - Hoop Guy and The Blind Iron Man
Young leader training for year 5

inclusive trips

Swimming success

With a total of young people competing in local inter-school competitions this year, we are
extremely proud of our pupils for their dedication to all aspects of school sport, including
those young volunteers, leaders and officials who made our competitions possible.

As part of our application, we were asked to fulfil criteria in the areas of participation,
competition, workforce and clubs, and we are pleased that the hard work of everyone at
our school has been rewarded this year.

A special thanks to:

All of the office staff for helping to arrange transport and risk assessments.

All of the amazing parents for their continued support, especially those who attended
cross-country.

All the teachers and staff in school for continuing to put PESSPA at the heart of
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The School Games Mark is a Government-led award scheme launched in 2012, facilitated by the Youth Sport Trust to reward schools for their commitment to the development of competition across their school and into the community, and we are delighted to have been recognised for our success.

 

Our sporting achievements this year include:

Spirit of the games winners in Cricket and Golf

Runners at the county championships for cross-country

Hosting The Vines Football fixtures 

Over 100 children attending extra sporting activities either clubs or in school trips. 
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With a total of young people competing in local inter-school competitions this year, we are extremely proud of our pupils for their dedication to all aspects of school sport, including those young volunteers, leaders and officials who made our competitions possible.

 

As part of our application, we were asked to fulfil criteria in the areas of participation, competition, workforce and clubs, and we are pleased that the hard work of everyone at our school has been rewarded this year.

 

A special thanks to:

All of the office staff for helping to arrange transport and risk assessments. 

All of the amazing parents for their continued support, especially those who attended cross-country. 

All the teachers and staff in school for continuing to put PESSPA at the heart of everything we do. 

 

We look forward to applying once again in 2024!
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